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Temporary Closure/Detour on Solms Road 

 

New Braunfels, Texas – The City of New Braunfels has announced a temporary road closure and detour on 

Solms Road on Thursday, February 7th through Wednesday, February 13th. This closure will be in place from 8:00 

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on weekdays and from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on the weekend. The closure is near the juncture of 

the IH 35 access road, necessitating a detour for through traffic.   

 Advanced warning and detour signs will be in place, and all local residents and traffic will need to take the 

Rueckle Road exit for access via Rueckle Road to their residence or place of business on Morningside Drive or on 

Solms Road.  

 This temporary closure is necessary for the installation of a water line across this section of Solms Drive as 

part of the City’s 2013 Bond Program improvements. 

 Work is expected to be completed in the timeframe noted, pending weather and other factors.  

# # # 

  

Red denotes work zone and road closed area. 

 


